
 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Friendship 

 

It has been a busy couple of weeks back in school, with all children fully immersed in our ‘Community 
Detectives’ project, finding out more about the History and Geography of the local area they live in.  
 
We are opening our doors on Tuesday 17th September from 3:30pm until 4:30pm so you can come into 
school and have a look at your child’s classroom and meet their teacher. You will be invited to enter your 
child’s classroom, via their normal class exit point, once all children have been safely handed over to 
adults. If you have more than one child, you will be able to visit their class too - there will be people 
around to show you where to go.  
 
Finally, please remember that our school car park is for the use of staff and permit holders only for the 
safety of all. Thank you for your support. 
 
Have a lovely weekend!  
Miss Ackroyd 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Friendship  

 

Year 1 – local walk   

Year 5 trip to Saltaire  


